
 

 

 

 

July 24, 2015 

 

 

VIA E-MAIL dsnoble@shaw.ca  

 

Dear Ms. Noble, 

 

Thank you for your emails of June 26 and July 22, 2015, in which you share your concerns about 

the safety of the smart meters being installed by BC Hydro, as well as an Answering Brief 

involving Oncor Electric Delivery Company, LLC. 

 

We appreciate your ongoing interest and concern for this topic, and we continue to invite you to 

send us material at any time. Suggestions from members of the public help inform our audit 

planning. 

 

However, as previously stated in our letter to you dated December 30, 2014, we are unable to 

report to you on the status of any work the Auditor General may choose to do relative to your 

request.  

 

You may be interested in reading the Performance Audit Coverage Plan that our Office released 

on July 21, 2015. You can also stay up to date on the projects we are currently working on by 

visiting our Work in Progress page. 

 

Thank you for writing. We value your input. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

 

 

Bill Gilhooly BA, CPA, CA, PMP 

Assistant Auditor General 

www.bcauditor.com 

Twitter | Facebook | YouTube  
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